
 

PARKING 

To ensure safe parking, drop-off, and pick-up of our dancers, we request the following:

• Please be courteous to the residents of Main Avenue. The studio brings an enormous 
influx of traffic to their neighborhood, and we must respect that we are visitors. 

• Please reserve parking in front of the studio for our student drivers who often leave after 
dark.

• There is ample parking available on the east side of the building in the back corner. The 
building owner put lights along Liebo Alley so that we have visibility. Do not pull into 
the alley and stop to allow dancers to get out of the car. Doing this causes a dangerous 
situation when someone behind you is left with the back of their car sticking out onto 
Main Avenue. 

• Please give yourselves a little extra time to get to the studio not to rush when parking. 
• There is another lot next to the Municipal building located on Washington Avenue and 

Cherry Street. Both the alley and two parking lots are under the care of the Myerstown 
Borough (plowing, etc.)

• Do not double park on the street or in the loading zone. It has been communicated to us 
by the Myerstown Borough that parking will be regulated, and tickets will be given to 
those parked illegally.

• Do not park immediately behind the studio, reserved for business employees who share 
this building and faculty of Generation Dance.

Thank you for your attention to these policies. We look forward to seeing your dancer in class!




